COPY.

LLOYD!'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
KOBE .

28th September, 1939,

The secretary,

WOKINGHAM,.
S/S "BANDAI MARU"
Bear Sir,

I enclose herewith a translation of a letter
recelved from the Owners of the above vessels, from which
you will note that they do not desire to continue their
clagsification in the Society!'s Heglster Book,.

I am, Dear Sire,

Yours faithfully,

/ W (Sgd) H.JASPER COX .
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